
Living	Water	Emmaus	
July	2017	 	 		

Calendar	of	Events	
			
July	20	–	Community	Mee;ng	
First	Assembly	of	God,	Plainview	
		
August	17	–	Community	Mee;ng	
Seeking	Host	Church	
		
August	24-27	–	Men’s	Walk	#91	
The	Ark,	Amherst	
		
September	21	–	Community	Mee;ng	
The	Worship	Center,	Lubbock	
	
October	19	–	Community	Mee;ng	
Seeking	Host	Church	
	
November	2-5	–	Women’s	Walk	#92	
Plains	Bap;st	Assembly,	Floydada	
	
November	16	–	Community	Mee;ng	
Seeking	Host	Church	
	
December	21	–	Community	Mee;ng	
Seeking	Host	Church	
		
Community	Mee4ng	Schedule	
Board	mee;ng	-	5:30	
Sponsor's	Training-	6:00	
Community	meal	-	6:30	
Bring	a	dish	&	your	appe;te		
Wear	your	Emmaus	name	tag	
Community	service	-	7:30	
	
Seeking	Host	Churches	
If	your	church	would	like	to	host,	call	
Donna	K	Burne]	at	(806)	292-8287	

Kids	Say	the	Funniest	Things	
1.		A	Sunday	school	teacher	decided	to	have	her	young	class	
memorize	one	of	the	most	quoted	passages	in	the	Bible	--	
Psalm	23.	She	gave	the	youngsters	a	month	to	learn	the	
verse.	Li]le	Bobby	was	excited	about	the	task,	but	he	just	
couldn't	remember	the	Psalm.	Afer	much	prac;ce,	he	could	
barely	get	past	the	first	line.	On	the	day	that	the	kids	were	
scheduled	to	recite	Psalm	23	in	front	of	the	congrega;on,	
Bobby	was	so	nervous.	When	it	was	his	turn,	he	stepped	up	
to	the	microphone	and	said	proudly,	"The	Lord	is	my	
shepherd	.	.	.	and	that's	all	I	need	to	know!"		
		

2.		A	Sunday	school	teacher	asked	her	class,	“What	was	
Jesus’	mother’s	name?”	One	child	answered,	“Mary.”	The	
teacher	then	asked,	“Who	knows	what	Jesus’	father’s	name	
was?”		A	li]le	kid	said,	“Verge.”		Confused,	the	teacher	
asked,	“Where	did	you	get	that?”		The	kid	said,	“Well,	you	
know	they	are	always	talking	about	Verge	n’	Mary.”	
		

3-year-old	Reese	
3.	“Our	Father,	Who	does	art	in	Heaven.		Harold	is	His	
name.	Amen.”	

		

4.		One	par;cular	four-year-old	prayed,		“And	forgive	us	our	
trash	baskets	as	we	forgive	those	who	put	trash	in	our	
baskets.”	
		

Say	a	Prayer	
	5.		Li]le	Johnny	and	his	family	were	having	Sunday	dinner	
at	his	Grandmother’s	house.	Everyone	was	seated	around	
the	table	as	the	food	was	being	served.	When	Li]le	Johnny	
received	his	plate,	he	started	ea;ng	right	away.	
		“Johnny!	Please	wait	un;l	we	say	our	prayer.”		Said	his	
mother.	“I	don’t	need	to,”	the	boy	replied.	
	“Of	course	you	do,”	his	mother	insisted	“	We	always	say	a	
prayer	before	ea;ng	at	our	house.”	
“That’s	at	our	house,”	Johnny	explained,	“	But	this	is	
Grandma’s	house	and	she	knows	how	to	cook!”	
		

Just	thought	with	all	that	is	going	on	in	our	world	today	we	
need	a	liAle	laughter!	Laughter	aAracts	joy	&	releases	
nega4vity!	Amen!	
	

	DeColores!	
	

	Donna	K	BurneA		



UPCOMING	WALKS	
Men's	Walk	#91	

August	24-27,	2017	
The	Ark	in	Amherst,	TX	

Lay	Director	-	Lamar	McBride	
Spiritual	Director	-	Jerry	Beck	

Women's	Walk	#92	
November	2-5,	2017	

Plains	Bap;st	Assembly,	Floydada	
Lay	Director	–	Kayla	Edwards	

Spiritual	Director	–	Ted	and	Jody	Wilson	

Send	Applica;ons	to	Registrar	Kim	Switzenberg			
kswitzenberg@yahoo.com;	806-296-9264	or	806-729-9578	

Fee	-	$150	
Applica;ons	can	be	found	at		
h]p://livingwateremmaus.org/downloads/	

Amanda	Montanez	 Kenzie	Norrell	
Amie	Legge]	 Lauren	Holden	
April	Spadafina	 Lea	Stukey	
Beverly	Sharp	 Madaline	Murphree	
Brenda	Snider	 Makayla	Coker	
Bri	Bufford	 Megan	Stevens	

Brianna	Gallaway	 Melissa	Carter	
Carrie	Jackson	 Meranda	Sierra	
Chay	Balderas	 Patsy	Ivy	
Darla	Reese	 Peggy	Johnson	

De’Anne	Holder	 Renee	Rowell	
Donna	Zell	 Resa	Jimenez	

Gail	Whitmire	 Sarai	Cas;llo	
Heather	Lozada	 Shannon	Watson	
Jalynna	Blackwell	 Shyelynn	Blevins	

Jessica	Zell	 Stephanie	Kirby	
Julie	White	 Tammy	Enloe	

Kathy	Stevenson	 Vida	Saiz	

WALK	#90	
New	Community	Members	 LeAer	from	Lay	Directory	

Hello	Emmaus	Family,	
	

							First,	I	want	to	thank	you	all	so	much	for	all	the	
work	that	you	did	to	make	Walk	#90	so	great!		I	was	so	
blown	away	at	the	outpouring	of	Agape	Love	from	you	
all.		I	never	dreamed	how	much	of	a	blessing	it	would	
be	to	be	the	Lay	Director…..	everyone	had	told	me	you	
just	get	to	the	walk	and	then	let	God	and	the	team	do	
the	work……	Was	that	ever	true!!!		I	just	got	to	sit	back	
and	watch	God	do	what	he	does	best!		Love	on	his	
girls!			I	just	wanted	to	sit	and	cry….	But	I	waited	un;l	I	
got	home…	reflected	on	everything	and	just	praised	
God	(afer	a	nap,	lol).		I	loved	hearing	the	tes;monies	
of	the	ladies	at	closing	and	since	then	on	our	Facebook	
page…	I	love	being	able	to	keep	up	with	them	that	
way.		We	were	all	so	blessed,	but	God	would	have	
done	it	all	for	one	Salva;on……	That’s	how	much	he	
loves	us…	The	rejoicing	in	heaven…	I	know	was	
glorious.		I	couldn’t	have	done	it	without	each	one	of	
you!!	Thank	you	so	much.		
	

In	Loving	apprecia;on	
Debbie	Braselton	

Find	us	online	at:	
www.livingwateremmaus.org	

	
Facebook:		

Living	Water	Emmaus	Community	

Announcements:	
	

•  Seeking	Host	Churches	
•  If	your	church	would	like	to	host,	
						call	Donna	K	Burne]	at	(806)	292-8287	

•  New	Candles	Available	for	Purchase	
•  Candles	are	$7	each	
•  Contact	Janet	Pyle	to	purchase	
•  Last	candlelight	we	ran	out	of	loaner	candles,	

don’t	be	caught	empty	handed	


